
 
 

  ADDENDUM 1 

 December 17, 2020 

  RFQ PS 13-21 
 

 
EMS MEDICAL DIRECTOR 

 
Please find attached the Document and information below, for the above referenced 
Addendum No. 1.  This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents and 
Specifications of the above referenced project. All other requirements of the original 
Contract Documents and Specifications shall remain effective in their respective order. 
The purpose of Addendum No. 1 is to set forth changes and/or additional information as 
referenced herein. 
 
The Okaloosa County Purchasing Department received the following questions prior to the last 
day for questions on 22 December, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. (CST): 
 
I. Question:  What is the budgeted annual amount for this position? 
 
  Answer: $16,000 
 

Question:  Is there currently an incumbent serving if this role?   
 
Answer:  Yes  

 
Question:  If there currently an incumbent serving if this role, is the intent to fill the role 
once again? 

 
  Answer:   Yes  
 

Question:  Can meeting attendance be virtual (videoconferencing)? Or, is in-person 
attendance required? 

 
Answer:  May attend by videoconference 
 
Question:  Can training participation be virtual (videoconferencing)? Or, is in-person 
attendance required? 

 
Answer:  The vast majority of our training is in classroom with didactic and hands on 
experiences.   
 



 
 
 
Question:  Is this scope of work an expansion over current requirements for this 
position? 

 
Answer: No 
 
Question:  Will Distributed Medical Direction (use of multiple EMS physicians for 
different components of the Scope of Work) be permitted, or is the intent to select a 
single physician? 

 
Answer: This may be permitted upon agreement with current medical director. 

 
Question:  Will an emergency vehicle be provided to allow for in-field/on-scene 
physician response to emergencies? 

 
Answer: Not at this time.  

 

 


